From the Pastor’s Desk [image: j0292020]2024 The Year of a Breakthrough
Covenant Presbyterian Church

January 2024






Session Meeting Summary for January 2024



Working for the Church Through the Holy Spirit
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Here is a summary of the Session’s work for January.
The Session approved the following at its meetings January 8,2024.
The Session voted to repair ad replace the ceiling in the sound room and back area.
The Session has updated the church’s security system.
Technology Ministry:
The Tech Fund will continue until the end of 2024. The goal is to have the equipment installed in by the end of 2024.
Tech Team:
The Tech Team is looking for 1 or 2 person who would like to join the team. 
Financial Report:
 
The church is financially stable at this time. We thank God for continuing to bless our church as we continue to grow financially. If there are any questions regarding the finances, please contact the Treasurer, Mike Grier.

Pastor’s Office Hours:

The Pastor will be in the office Tuesday thru Friday from 9:00am until 1:00 pm. 

Bible Study:
Bible Study will be returning to the church in March, we will also be studying different topics to be named.

Chrisitan Education:
We need for all age groups to come to Sunday School so we can build a strong foundation of service and commitment to God. 

Upcoming Church Events: 

Ash Wednesday Service February 14nd at 6:30 pm. 

Holy Week and Easter:
We have Maundy Thursday, Good Friday, and Sunrise Service.

Worship Notice:

Black History Moment every 4th Sunday.

Family Night:

Every two months on the 2nd Wednesday from 6 to 8. The dates for Family Night are;
March 13th
May 8th
July 10th
September 11th
November 13th 

Attached information:
1. Attendance for 2023
2. Chrisitan Education Vision for 2024




 







Covenant on Facebook:
Covenant Facebook address is: https://facebook.com/cpc.kannapolis/
Join us on Sunday morning online on our Facebook page at 11:00 AM.
For online payment please go to www.Covenantpresbyterian-kannapolis.org


	
	











.
































One benefit of using your newsletter as promotional tool is that you can reuse content from other marketing materials, such as press releases, market studies and reports.
While your main goal of distributing a newsletter might be to sell your product or service, the key to a successful newsletter is making it useful to your readers.
A great way to add useful content to this newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or include a calendar of upcoming events or a special offer that promotes a new product.
You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can write about a variety of topics but try to keep your articles short.
Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. Microsoft Word offers a simple way to convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and post it.
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